CORY,
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th May 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I shall be glad if you will return to this
office Dusseldorf report No.l90 on a Deutz engine No.
435587/92 which was forwarded to you on the 5th October
last, as a First Entry Report has now been received from
the Soclety's Surveyor at Groningen from which 1t appears
that thls engine has been fitted in Messrs. Scheepswerf.
"gideon", J. Koster's Yard No.164, the m.s. "PEGRIX".

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
AMSTERDAM.




